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Dear Sir / Madam  --- clerks office, White Rock City

With regards to the liquor licence for 3 Dogs Brewing,,,,, as stated in
your mail out form,,,, we would like to go on record as saying that we
are TOTALLY OPPOSED to this application .

The reason is,,,, We are living in a seniors residence just across the
street from the the pub and we already are subject to loud noises coming
from their patrons on any given night ,,,, especially in summer time
when the outside patio is in full swing.

To allow increasing their hours till 2 am on Fri & Sat would not be in
the local residents ( their neighbours)   best interests.  2am  is a
very late hour to have to put up with the noise.   It is already so
noisy in White Rock,,, escpecially THIS AREA with all the construction sites

( high rises) creating a non stop noise factor from 7am till 6pm ??   We
are fed up and very sorry we ever moved to this little, CITY BY THE
SEA.  Not as " advertised"...   . Please do the right thing and block
this application. Thank you.

Respectfully yours,

Paul & Judy Vander

2301- 1575 George St,

White Rock , B.C.

V4B 0B6

PHONE   604 385 3184

email  jupaul@hotmail.com
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